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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

We are currently experiencing one of the worst viral
pandemics in recent history. The new coronavirus, SARS-
CoV-2, has shown that we need to be prepared for new viral
threats. This is true not only for emerging viruses but also
for those seemingly under control. Moreover, due to global
warming, some viruses may migrate from tropical regions
to areas with a continental climate. Therefore, it is
extremely important to exploit and interlink all possible
resources and scientists worldwide in a battle against the
(re)emerging threats posed by viruses. This Special Issue
o f Viruses aims to introduce state-of-the-art virology
research in the Czech Republic, which is a country that has
left a noticeable trace in the field of virology.

I look forward to receiving your submissions for this Special
Issue.

Prof. Tomas Ruml
Guest Editor
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Viruses (ISSN 1999-4915) is an open access journal which
provides an advanced forum for studies of viruses. It
publishes reviews, regular research papers,
communications, conference reports and short notes. Our
aim is to encourage scientists to publish their experimental
and theoretical results in as much detail as possible. There
is no restriction on the length of the papers. The full
experimental details must be provided so that the results
can be reproduced. We also encourage the publication of
timely reviews and commentaries on topics of interest to
the virology community and feature highlights from the
virology literature in the 'News and Views' section.

Electronic files or so ware regarding the full details of the
calculation and experimental procedure, if unable to be
published in a normal way, can be deposited as
supplementary material.
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